
Email Request



 
LASD-  on behalf of Sheriff Villanueva,
 
I hope this communication finds you well.  Attached you will find correspondence to
the Sheriff related to the FY2022-23 Budget, the Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD)
system, Budget Mitigation and Provisional Financing Uses (PFU) spending.  Please
confirm receipt of this correspondence.  If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact the Commission at .  Take care and stay safe!
 
 
Tracy Jordan, MNCM, BPA
(Formerly Tracy Jordan-Johnson)
Pronouns: she,her,hers
Principal Staff Analyst, Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission
County of Los Angeles
Executive Office of the Board of Supervisors
350 S. Figueroa St., Ste. 288
Los Angeles, CA 90071
Ph.: 
Cell: 
E-mail: 
Website: http://coc.lacounty.gov/Home
 
Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and Flickr @LACountyCOC.

 

         
 
 
 
 
**Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the
original message.**
 
 










